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‘A CLARIFICATION’ 

Raj Bhawan expresses displeasure on the news report putting the Institution 

of Governor of the State of Arunachal Pradesh in poor light before the people. Inspite 

of the Governor’s utmost concern for the progress and development and wellbeing of 

the State, such misleading report is very upsetting and dispiriting.    

It is a well established practice of Raj Bhawan, that whenever organisers of a 

Rally want to submit a memorandum, usually the officers of the Governor’s 

Secretariat receive the memorandum at the Raj Bhawan Main Gate itself on behalf 

of the Governor. In this case, inspite of prior engagements, the Governor had agreed 

to meet the representatives after the already ongoing meeting with the Chairman and 

other members of Bharat Rural Livelihood Foundation (BRLF) coming all the way 

from New Delhi with prior appointment together with senior officers of the State 

Government, but the representatives did not turn up. 

It may be mentioned here that Raj Bhawan is well aware of the issues through 

media reports and the copy of the Judgement given by the Government of Arunachal 

Pradesh and has already asked the State Government to furnish a detailed report on 

the issue. 

A clarification in this regard may be kindly carried in your esteemed 

newspaper in tomorrow’s issue.  
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